
EVERYONE DESERVES A SAFE PLACE TO

CALL HOME

When we pass them on the street, we

avert our eyes and tell ourselves we are

different. We all think it could never

happen to us. That is one very real picture

of homeless, but there is really so much

more than we don’t see. The reality is that

about 2,000 people are homeless each

night in Indianapolis as well as hundreds

we do not see in surrounding counties.

The REALTOR® Foundation recognizes the critical need of the homeless in central Indiana

and has focused its mission on meeting this challenge: To mobilize our real estate community

to raise funds and foster support for organizations that transition central Indiana’s homeless

to safe and secure housing. In the past decade, the REALTOR® Foundation has invested

more than $2,500,000 in local homeless service providers who are meeting this critical need

in the community through a competitive grant process.

The REALTOR® Foundation raises money through an 
annual fund and events like The MIBOR Ball, Annual Golf 
Outing, and our summer event, "License to Thrill: A Party 

for the REALTOR® Foundation."  The Foundation provides 

grants to more than a dozen organizations per year. One 

hundred percent of proceeds from REALTOR® 
Foundation events support our capacity to fulfill our 
mission to assist the homeless.

 It’s because of generous donations, sponsorship and in-kind

contributions that the REALTOR® Foundation can continue to fulfill its

mission.

EVENT DONATION REQUEST FOR:

License to Thrill: A Party for the REALTOR® Foundation 
Friday, July 23, 2021 - 6:30-10 PM 

Silo Auto Club| 644 E. Washington St. Downtown
Details at www.realtorfoundation.org 

501c(3) Tax ID - 31-1158610




